Dear Patron,

The staff of the Allegheny Synod and the development task force of the Lutheran Letter would like to THANK YOU for your financial gift towards this important communication ministry.  Your gift will enable us to inspire, encourage, and support the church, in response to God's call, and to share our ministries throughout the Synod. 
Again, THANK YOU!
(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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